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Pledge of Allegiance: 7:00 PM

Board Attendees: Tony McClure, Don Spearing, Cal Roberts, Mike Wyckoff, Dan 
Charles, Dan Grey, Dom Tarzia, Mike Sabat and Joe McMullen

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the April 2025 meeting was read by Mike Wyckoff. 
Motion was made and minutes were approved.

Cal Roberts provided the Treasurer’s Report for May 2025. Motion was made and report 
was approved.

Membership Report: 8 Board of Directors, 20 Reduced Rate Members and 285 Social 
Members for a total of 313 out of the 350 limit. There are 38 Life Members, 1 Honorary 
and 4 Junior for an additional 43 with total of 356. There were no new member 
applications for the month.

Mike Sabat and Joe McMullen reported County League news:
- County League meeting was hosted by Green Valley on May 1, 2025.
- Youth Camp will run from Father’s Day to June 21. Counselors are needed. If 

a child is wanting to attend the camp, send an email to gvsc101@gmail.com 
for an application.

- Midland Youth Field Day will be July 19th. There will be various activities for 
the children to include a dog show. Green Valley does the .22 pistol activity 
and RSO’s will be needed to help out.

- There have been changes to the elk license program.

Dan Grey discussed Youth Archery. The program is completed for the year and will start 
again next January.

Work Day items include:
- Building a stone wall behind the Pavilion to stop erosion. Since outside 

equipment is coming in to assist in this project, a good turnout from the 
members is requested so this project can be completed on Saturday and not 
stretch to following months.

- Cutting up trees in parking lot and in the creek by Pistol Ranges #2 and #3
- Request for old Christmas trees to be used with 3D targets in the Archery 

Building

Dan Charles recognized the contribution from member Thomas Murray towards the 
Youth Shooting program.

Mike Wyckoff reported that the Lockton Affinity (NRA) insurance premium for the 
coming year has increased from $3900 to $4400.
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Guest Brain Kelly reported on the lot consolidation progress to the members. Drawings 
have been completed and are ready to go the Raccoon and Potter Township planning 
committees for review. Estimated time to complete is 1 to 2 months.

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:28 PM.


